
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
       
Apologies:Julie 
Minutes: Teresa 
Meditation:Beryl 
 
Beryl brought an article from The Tablet on the Pope's meeting with Bishops from around the world 
on the 21st. February to discuss and plan how to effectively deal with child abuse in the Catholic 
Church. There was a lively discussion and all agreed the need for others rather than bishops alone 
need to be part of this work. Zero tolerance and repentance were headed up and the need for 
bishops to be held to account. 
 
Fair Trade : check if a new notice is needed in the kitchen and one for the notice board. 
 
All agreed with Julie's suggestions for ethical issues. 
 
Salvation Army : the building in Kingston Road where Faith in Action is situated is to be redeveloped 
with flats above. The idea seems to be that it will be self supporting. It is due to start in 2020  until 
2021. A new location for Faith in Action and other works will be needed. 
 
Treasurer: at present there is £107. 45 in the bag. 
 
 
Other business: the Sacred Heart parish is adopting a Syrian family. Several volunteers are needed 
for two years and the parish must have £9000 to start with. The process has started. 
 
Reminder about the talk at Donhead Wednesday 27th February at 7.30 - 9pm. 
 
Next meeting: 12th March 
Chair : Michael 
Meditation: Teresa 
 
 

 

 

Saint John Fisher Justice and Peace Group 
 

http://www.sjf-justiceandpeace.org.uk/ 
 

Minutes of meeting: Tuesday 12th February 2019 at 8.00 pm  
  


